

## Wokshop First Term 9th grade

- A. MIXED TENSE EXCERCISE. Complete the sentences with the appropriate verb and put it in the correspondant time. (present simple, present progressive, present perfect, past simple)
- 1. They \_\_\_\_\_ (write) their exams yesterday.
- 2. 5.- That was the best concert I \_\_\_\_\_ ever \_\_\_\_\_ (see).
- 3. 6.- I \_\_\_\_\_ (not eat) anything since breakfast.
- 4. 2) I'm sorry but I \_\_\_\_\_ (not/believe) you.
- 5. 3) It \_\_\_\_\_ often \_\_\_\_\_ (not / rain) in the summer, but today it \_\_\_\_\_ (rain).
- 6. 5) Our dog usually \_\_\_\_\_ (sleep) on the sofa but at the moment he \_\_\_\_\_ (sleep) under the bed.
- 7. 7.- I \_\_\_\_\_ (study) English for 10 years.
- 8. 2.- They \_\_\_\_\_ (start) building their new house 18 months ago.
- 9. 3.- I \_\_\_\_\_ (meet) the company manager two weeks ago.
- 10. 4.- I \_\_\_\_\_ (be born) in 1964.

B. FUTURE. Write 5 things you plan to do this weekend

1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5	

- C. Write the verb in the appropriate future form. Use will / going to / present simple future / present continuous future.
- \_\_\_\_\_ (meet)Jane in town tonight. 1. 1
- 2. 2. Louise can't come. She \_\_\_\_\_\_ the car to the garage at 5 p.m.
  3. 3. What time \_\_\_\_\_\_ (train / leave) tomorrow?
- 4. 4. 'I'm very thirsty. \_\_\_\_\_(get) you something to drink. Coke or tea?'
  5. 5. This bus \_\_\_\_\_\_(stop) at every village, so it's very slow!
- 6. 6. 'Did you buy some butter?' 'Oh, I forgot. I'll get / I'm getting some now.'
- D. Circle the correct option.
- 7. I think it rains / will rain later today.
- 8. 'Have you chosen a new car yet?' 'Yes, we are going to buy / we will buy a Ford Focus.'
- 9. 'Why have you put the TV on?' I'm going to watch / I will watch the news.'
- 10. 'Frank, I can't go out, I haven't got any money.' 'Don't worry. I lend you / I'll Send you some.'



## Wokshop First Term 9th grade

Past simple vs Past progressive. Complete with the appropriate verb.

1. They	(wait) for me when I	(arrive).
2. The phone	(ring) while I (	have) a shower.
3. We	(not/go out) last Sunday because it	(rain).
4. I	(see) Kim at the party. She	(wear) a new dress.
5. I	(break) a bowl this morning. When I	(wash) the
dishes it just	(slip) out of my hand onto the floor	!

**READING COMPREHENTION.** Read and answer the questions

On 1<sub>st</sub> January I started my world run at 7.00 a.m. in Greenwich in London. I **ran** every day from about 8.00 in the morning to 4.00 or 5.00 in the afternoon. **Nearly** 45 kilometres a day. (A maratón every day!!) I slept in a tent or in hotels. First I ran through Europe. In Sweden the temperature was -11 degrees. Russia was difficult with a lot of snow and dangerous roads. In Siberia people invited me into their houses for food and drink. In Japan one night I couldn't find my hotel because I couldn't speak Japanese. In Austria it was summer and the temperature was 35 **degrees**. From Australia I **flew** to the United States and I ran north to Canada, then down the east **coast** to New York. Then I went back to Europe and **crossed** the finishing line in Greenwich on 23rd October – 22 months after I started. I was the first runner to run all around the world. 26,000 kilometres and **26 pairs of running shoes!!** 

What's my next adventure going to be? I'm going to run from the north of Europe to South Africa, them Im going to fly to Ushuaia in South America, and then run to North America. It's going to take two years.

1 When did Jesper start his run?
 2 How far did he run every day?
3 Where did he sleep?
4 Where did he have a language problem?
5 Where did he have a problem because it was very hot?
6 Where's he going to start and finish his next run?